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     5th September, 2020
To the parents and carers of children in Miss Prayle’s Year 4 class,
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Dunsford, a highly experienced teacher here at St. John Vianney school, will be teaching Miss Prayle’s class in a temporary capacity from Tuesday. 
I would therefore be very grateful if you could relay this information to your child to let them know about the temporary change before they return to school on Tuesday.
I would like to personally thank you for your understanding and co-operation during these very challenging times.

With every good wish,

C.Meldrum

Acting Headteacher
Hillhead Road


West Denton


Newcastle upon Tyne


NE5 1DN


Telephone: 0191 2672233


Fax: 0191 2679538


� HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��www.stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�








Mr A M Duffy


Headteacher





St. John Vianney Catholic Primary School
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